
 

Dear Third Grade Families, 

My name is Heather Blumenkemper and I am honored to be your child’s teacher. I am 

looking forward to working with you and your child in reaching his or her full potential. We 

will have many wonderful experiences and opportunities to grow together in the days 

ahead. 

I am so excited to be returning to the St. Louis Public School District, but even more 

excited to be joining the Hamilton Team. I have previously taught 1st, 4th, and 5th grades. 

This will be my 6th year as a third-grade teacher.  

I have been married to my husband Hank for over 20 years and we have two children 

together. Hazel will be a senior this year and Henry will be a sophomore.  How the time 

flies! Before you know it, we will be moving your little one onto 4th grade and with your 

support at home and our dedication here at school, I know they will be prepared. 

As a parent, I know the challenges we all face. I believe communication is the key to a 

great parent-teacher relationship. Together, we can create a positive learning environment 

for your child so they will have tremendous academic success.   With any new challenges 

come questions and concerns. I encourage you to contact me through Class Dojo, email, or 

phone.   

I believe school should be a fun, positive, and safe environment for children. 

I am looking forward to a SUCCESSFUL AND EXCITING year with you and your child. 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Blumenkemper  
Heather Blumenkemper  


